


FLORIDA ATLANTIC UNIVERSITY
Office of the President


April 3, 2017

President Martha D. Saunders Office of the President University of West Florida Pensacola, FL 32514-5750

Dear President Saunders:

This letter brings greetings from the entire Florida Atlantic University community and our congratulations on the occasion of your inauguration as the 6t h President of the University of West Florida. Please accept our warmest good wishes as you formally accept the high responsibility of leading that fine institution into the next era in its distinguished history.

Wishing you much success.

Sincerely,
John Kelly
President
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